Like everyone else I appreciate not stepping in dog excrement. However it is biodegradable and will be quickly washed away unlike the brown plastic bags which responsible owners take out with their hounds. The problem dog walkers then face is bag disposal. Most take their parcels home but an increasing number seem either too fastidious or plain thoughtless and instead dump the bags at the side of paths or beyond. In winter, as now, increasingly high mounds of such bags can be seen in or under hedges. Do the irresponsible doggie people not see them and feel guilty?

Worse still are those dog walkers who improvise with the alternative of white supermarket plastic bags. This lie dotted amongst the brown bag mounds and are highly visible all year round especially when hurled out of reach into hedges. I therefore urge those who cannot bring themselves to carry such bags around until they deposit them in appropriate receptacles to abandon scooping entirely. The visual environment cries out for proper bag disposal or perhaps no bags at all.
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